
 
Vidotour - Ky Nguyen <ky@vidotourtravel.com> 
 

6 Dec 
2011, 
15:50 

 
 
 

to me, gedladd 

 
 

Dear Mr. Harris, 
  
  
I got the photo and your email addresses from Zelie of Ultimate Travel. So it’s been 
16 years since we met and what a magic I found myself of the past again. 
  
I’m still with Vidotour but no longer work as a tour guide. I did this job which I love 
until 1998 when I was appointed as office manager of Vidotour in Central Vietnam. I 
moved to the head office in Saigon last year to work in marketing, and in charge of 
Hue office at the same time. 
  
How have you been? Do you have any plan to come back to Vietnam again? 
  
I hope to hear from you. 
Kind regards, 
Ky 
  
Nguyen Xuan Ky 
Director of Marketing 
  
Vidotour Head Office 
145 Nam Ky Khoi Nghia 
District 3, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam 
  
T: +84- 8-39330457 
F: +84 -8-39330470 
E: ky@vidotourtravel.com 
W: www.vidotourtravel.com 
VIETNAM TOP TEN TOUR OPERATOR AWARD 2006, 2007 & 2008 
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Vidotour - Ky Nguyen <ky@vidotourtravel.com> 
 

8 Dec 
2011, 
03:08 

 
 
 

to me, gedladd 

 
 

Dear Mr. Harris, 
  
  
I got to know from my sales team that you will be travelling with us in February. It 
would be very interesting to see you back again. 

mailto:ky@vidotourtravel.com
http://www.vidotourtravel.com/


  
May I have  the pleasure of inviting you and your partner Ms.  Celia Wormleighton  to 
dinner on 10 or 11February? 
  

I didn’t see your requesting me to be your guide again this time 
  
Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Kind regards, 
Ky 
  
Nguyen Xuan Ky 
Director of Marketing 
  
Vidotour Head Office 
145 Nam Ky Khoi Nghia 
District 3, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam 
  
T: +84- 8-39330457 
F: +84 -8-39330470 
E: ky@vidotourtravel.com 
W: www.vidotourtravel.com 
VIETNAM TOP TEN TOUR OPERATOR AWARD 2006, 2007 & 2008 
  
 

 
Ian Harris <ianlharris@gmail.com> 
 

8 Dec 
2011, 
10:02 

 
 
 

to Vidotour, bcc: Zelie, bcc: Jane 

 
 

Ky 
 
It was wonderful to hear from you again.  I told Janie a few minutes ago and she was 
really thrilled.  (You probably didn't recognise her name, but Celia is Janie's formal 
name - she only uses Celia on official documents). 
 
It is very kind indeed of you to invite us to dinner, an offer we most gratefully accept. 
We should be less travel-weary by the second night, so I suggest we meet on the 
evening of 11 February, if that also suits you.   
 
When I learned, the other day, that Ultimate Travel use Vidotour, I sent those snaps 
through on the off chance that you might still be there.  Had you still be working as a 
tour guide, we most certainly would have requested you.  You are one of the very 
best guides we have ever had.  The people who do act as our guides in Vietnam 
have got a tough act to follow - but no pressure! 
 
Latest news - my third book has just come out: 
 

mailto:ky@vidotourtravel.com
http://www.vidotourtravel.com/


http://www.amazon.co.uk/exec/obidos/ASIN/1857885716/zyenlimite 
 
The translation/territory rights are placed in China, Taiwan and South Korea but not 
yet Vietnam as far as I know!   
 
On old news, I'll send you a snapfish link in a moment so you can see all our pictures 
from Vietnam.  The service is completely free - you just have to register which takes 
a few seconds.  They will try to sell you the pictures but of course if you want any of 
the images simply tell me which ones you want and I'll e-mail them now or bring 
them with me in February.   
 
Really looking forward to seeing you and we can catch up on all this and more when 
we meet. 
 
With very best wishes to you from both of us 
 
Ian (aka Ged) and Janie (aka Daisy, not really aka Celia) 
... 
 
[Message clipped]  View entire message 

 
Vidotour - Ky Nguyen <ky@vidotourtravel.com> 
 

12 Dec 
2011, 07:07 

 
 
 

to me 

 
 

Dear Ian and Janie, 
  
  
11Feb is fine with me and I hope not to have any travels then. 
  
I have seen the photos and they reminded me of many things of the past. I told Zelie of the Ultimate 
Travel that having your contact after such long time has been the most beautiful thing in my life. 
  
I joined Vidotour 10March 1996 and not long after that we met. Vietnam has changed a lot ever 
since. 
  
It would be great if you could bring the pictures ( all of them if possible) and a copy of your new book 
if it’s fine with you. I love reading and I’m coaching my son on this. 
  
Thank you very much and I look forward to seeing you both then. 
  
Kind regards, 
Ky 
Nguyen Xuan Ky 
Director of Marketing 
  
Vidotour Head Office 
145 Nam Ky Khoi Nghia 
District 3, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam 
  

http://www.amazon.co.uk/exec/obidos/ASIN/1857885716/zyenlimite
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=ef6ca3a334&view=lg&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1387621063495049427&ser=1


T: +84- 8-39330457 
F: +84 -8-39330470 
E: ky@vidotourtravel.com 
W: www.vidotourtravel.com 
VIETNAM TOP TEN TOUR OPERATOR AWARD 2006, 2007 & 2008 
  
 

 
Ian Harris <ianlharris@gmail.com> 
 

19 Dec 
2011, 00:28 

 
 
 

to Vidotour 

 
 

Hi Ky 
 
We're both really looking forward to seeing you in February and so pleased to be in 
touch with you again. 
 
Janie wants to spend time over Christmas looking at those photos again and 
remembering our holiday with you in 1996. 
 
Very happy to bring the photos (on a CD will be fine I assume) and the book. 
 
Very best wishes form us both 
 
Ian 
... 
 
[Message clipped]  View entire message 

 
Vidotour - Ky Nguyen <ky@vidotourtravel.com> 
 

8 Feb 
2012, 
06:23 

 
 
 

to me 

 
 

Dear Ian, 
  
  
I will see you at 7pm 11feb in the lobby of Park Hyatt. 
  
Have a good flight. 
  
Ky 
 

 
Ian Harris <ianlharris@gmail.com> 
 

8 Feb 
2012, 
16:00 

 
 
 

to Vidotour 

mailto:ky@vidotourtravel.com
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Ky 
 
We're really excited about this trip and in particular looking forward to seeing you on 
the evening of 11th Feb. 
 
See you then. 
 
With very best wishes 
 
Ian 
... 
 
[Message clipped]  View entire message 

 
Vidotour - Ky Nguyen <ky@vidotourtravel.com> 
 

9 Feb 
2012, 
02:24 

 
 
 

to me 

 
 

Hi Ian, 
  
  
My mobile number is +84 913425435 just in case. If you call from a local phone, plz dial 0913425435. 
  
See you 
 

 
Ian Harris <ianlharris@gmail.com> 
 

9 Feb 
2012, 
07:04 

 
 
 

to Vidotour 

 
 

Ky 
  
Just like the old days, you think of everything!  My mobile number is +44 (0) 7785-
225208, but I'm not planning on using it much on holiday.  
  
We set off in a couple of hours time - Daisy is doing her last minute packing!! 
  
Very best wishes and really looking forward to seeing you 
  
Ian 

... 
 
[Message clipped]  View entire message 
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Ged Ladd <gedladd@hotmail.co.uk> 
 

12 Feb 
2012, 09:19 

 
 
 

to Vidotour, me 

 
 

Ky 
 
Just a quick note to thank you so very much for your amazing hospitality in Saigon 
yesterday.  
 
Daisy and I both really enjoyed meeting your lovely family and of course it was 
wonderful to see you again after all these years.  
 
On top of that, a splendid meal in super surroundings as well.  
 
Next time we see you, we hope to be entertaining you in London.  
 
With very best wishes and lots of love  to you and all the family from both of us.  
 
Ian & Janie, Ged and Daisy!! 
 
Sent while on the move using my irritating yet useful mobile device.  
  

Ian 
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ky@vidotourtravel.com 
 

12 Feb 
2012, 10:10 

 
 
 

to Ged, me 

 
 

Dear Ian and Janie/Ged and Daisy, 
It was wonderful seeing you last night. To me it was like finding myself of the past 
again. The boys kept asking me about my previous job. Ken was doing his essay this 
morning and part of it was about our story. Thank you so much for spending your 
precious time with us. I hope you enjoy the rest of your time in Vietnam. Let's keep in 
touch. Look forward to seeing  you in London very soon. Kind regards,Ky 
 
 
 
 


